
 Website: www.fusionchildcareservices.co.uk
Facebook: @FusionChildcare Services

By phone: Abby/Becca (onsite) 07796000413
Tracy (offsite): 07879811927

E-mail-admin@fusionchildcareservices.co.uk
In person- We will always make time to speak to you at club-
just bear in mind this comes with Covid-19 challenges, but we

can always find a solution.
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PARENT
SURVEYS 

Please follow this link
to complete the

Autumn end of Term
2020 Survey. 

https://forms.gle/bYXk
5ybDB9BU8s2K6

This is needed now
more than ever due to

the current climate.
Any feedback is
constructive and

helpful to us so thank
you in advance for your

time and suggestions.

Merry
Christmas!

From Everyone at Fusion xx

If you are contacted by Track and Trace/develop any symptoms etc
that impact returning to Fusion on the 5th January 2021 please

contact us ASAP

Keeping In Touch

http://www.fusionchildcareservices.co.uk/
https://www.facebook.com/Fusion-Childcare-Services-336628186355425
https://forms.gle/bYXk5ybDB9BU8s2K6


December Actvities

Hannukah


